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5th January 2024

Year 7, 8,9 and 10 Internet Safety Talks

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are happy to announce a series of talks surrounding Internet Safety that will be delivered to Year 7, 8, 9

and 10 during their Maths lessons onWednesday 7th February.

Pupils in secondary schools may at some point experience cyberbullying and negative online interactions.

Issues surrounding internet use include cyberbullying, sexting, wellbeing, social media behaviour and online

reputation The talks are designed to explain these issues and the impact they can have on young people in

an accessible, frank and realistic way.

The cost of this event will be £2. Payment of this amount is voluntary, but the reality is that unless sufficient
voluntary contributions are made to cover costs we will be forced to cancel the event for all pupils. If you
are able and would like to, there is also the option to purchase an additional space for a disadvantaged
pupil. Please make payment, via WisePay, by Friday 19th January. If your child is in receipt of Free School
Meals or Pupil Premium they will not need to pay and will automatically be given a place.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us. We very much hope your child will find the event
rewarding.

Yours sincerely

Mr T. Goodall

Subject Leader for Computing

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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